
 

From: Joyce Van Dop   
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 10:19 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: Partridge, Judi <Judi.Partridge@hamilton.ca>; Travis, Heather <Heather.Travis@hamilton.ca>; 
Robert Dawson Reynolds < >; rbrez rbrez < >; Danielle Sferrazza < > 
Subject: General Issues Committee Meeting #21-008 
 

Hello: 

We understand that written material may be submitted for The General Issues Committee 

Meeting slated for 9:30am tomorrow, Wednesday, April 20, 2022, provided that it is received 

before 12 noon today.  

 

Would you kindly include this document with the Staff Presentations 8.3 Evaluation of Urban 

Boundary Expansion Requests Waterdown (PED17010(q)) (Ward 15) at tomorrow's meeting. 

A staff report about Urban Boundary Expansion indicated that the lands at 329 & 345 Parkside 

Drive were the only lands, out of requests received, to pass the screening criteria. 

We the citizens Waterdown fully support the staff recommendations noted on page 146 of the 

report. We wish to register our support that no other Greenbelt Plan Protected Countryside, in 

the Town of Waterdown be considered for further development. 

Kindly let me know if you have any questions or if you require further information. 

 

Joyce van Dop 

 

The information below is copied from the top of the petition page.  108 signatures were 

included on this petition: 

For the Hamilton General Issues Committee Meeting to be held on April 20, 

2022 at 9:30am      _ 

We the residents of Hamilton, Ontario support the City Staff recommendation 

with respect to a minor boundary expansion for 329 & 345 Parkside Drive 

(Alexander Place Long Term Care Facility). Hamilton City Council directed 

staff to screen requests for permit to expand land use in Greenbelt Plan. Only 

one request passed the screening requirements. See Appendix C, to Report 

PED170110(q). That request was for the above noted property only. 

We the undersigned: 

1. Wish to register our support of the City Staff recommendation to 
permit expanded land use for Alexander Place ONLY 

2. Wish to register our support that NO other Greenbelt Plan Protected 

Countryside, in the Town of Waterdown be considered for further 

development 
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